
Continuing Student Learning (CSL) Parent Week 2 Survey Summary Results  
by Helen Thew Cross Campus Principal 
  
Thank you for taking the time to complete the second CSL survey. We received 704 
responses. Below are the ‘headline’ results from the survey.  
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

We have read through all the comments you provided and are passing on your helpful 

suggestions to the relevant staff. It is good to hear that your child(ren) enjoyed the face-to-

face interactions they have had this week with their teacher(s) and friends. We are working 

to ensure that more of these teacher-student interactions will be happening when we resume 

CSL on Monday 20th April. 

Thank you for your time in completing this survey, it has certainly given us lots to think about 

for future CSL planning. 

 

 

 

 

 


